
Dear Sir or Madam; 

 

I DO NOT support Ranked Choice Voting, and I never have!  The attached link explains my 

reasons perfectly.  

 

Please do not put Connecticut citizens in the difficult and awkward position of trying to figure 

out this complex process.  Let them have assurance that their vote matters.  One voice, one vote.  

 

Sincerely, 

Donna Meier 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1u3ECAtZgyL1fsCVGbgMNWkASCKGLBqS4/view 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F1u3ECAtZgyL1fsCVGbgMNWkASCKGLBqS4%2Fview&data=05%7C02%7CGiovanni.Pinto%40ct.gov%7Ce32e5f75fcb64d6e003b08dcff64f8a9%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C638666056330967710%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=sB66OVAqH5Kt4TQ8ojoRkdbA%2Fcfp%2B703cv7gVwCWRes%3D&reserved=0

